
FINE ARTS 
CONSTRUCTION

Portions of the Towers parking lot will 

permanently close May 2017 for the 

construction of the new Fine Arts Building, 

which is slated to open fall 2019.  

In addition to spaces removed for the 

building, some parking spaces will be 

temporarily off-line for construction and 

staging.  

Construction will occasionally affect 

parking and traffic which will be 

accompanied with appropriate 

communications. 

For more information on the Fine Arts 

Building, visit 

Beginning May 2017

Construction site 

(closed May 2017-Summer2019)

Additional closure 

(closed July 1 to mid-August 2017)

Construction/Service 

Entrance Only

operations.boisestate.edu/fine-arts-building/


